
BRETT ZACK <cspiral@yahoo.com> 
 
Subject: HB 2656 
 

I am writing to encourage your support of HB2656.  The State of Oregon needs to 
protect communities all over the state whose drinking waters are jeopardized by 
pesticides, rodenticides, herbicides, fertilizers, silty water and algal blooms requiring 
mandatory upgrades to their water systems. 
Please support these improvements  to the practices of industrial clearcutting and the 
heavy applications of chemicals and fertilizers in the watersheds which supply our 
drinking water.  

I urge you to look support this bill. 
 
Barry Marshall 
Manzanita, OR 
 


